For 1881 folder: questions for Dr. Shepherd.

July 15, 1921.

Prof. P. J. Shepherd,
.162 lansfield Street,
Yontreal, P.0., Canads.

. Dear Dr. Shepherd:
1. That a?e the lares drained by the TFiviére du Loup where

_ he seems to have been in the summer of 1880? 1Is it anywhere mnear
Como? : : . ;

2. Tho was G. V. Stevens of Lac a 1'Eau Claire whom he visited
in the summer of 18817

3. "here ig Lake Memphremagog?
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